Dear Parents, 
We are planning a Winter Holiday Party for our class! 
Our celebration is planned for Friday, XXXXXX  from (2:00pm to 3:00pm.)

Parents will be providing the food, drinks and helping hands for the party. If you can come in and help out or would like to provide food for the party, please return this sheet in your child’s folder or call (insert name) by (insert date.)  Please remember to check and make sure that your volunteer clearance is current.
Name: 
Child’s Name:





Phone Number: 
___ I can come in and help out in the classroom.  My 
 
volunteer clearance is current.

___ I would like to send in food or supplies

___ I can come in and help out and send in food or supplies.  
My volunteer clearance is current.

Thank you in advance for your time and donations!
(Class Parent Name) (Telephone Number) (Email Address)

